  Dear Parents, 
  	 Students have finished 3 weeks of fourth grade! The learning happening each day is amazing!
  	Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions! The best time to contact us is between 11:15-12:05.  We can respond faster using emails.
		-4th grade team 









September 11, 2023



Upcoming Events
September 22: 
No School
	Professional Development

September 29:
Back to School Bash
(4-6) 
South playground






 

 














Reading/Language Arts:
I can read and comprehend a text.

Reading Homework: Students are expected to read 25 minutes nightly and have a parent/guardian sign their log. 

Math: 
I can read and write numbers to the millions place.
I can complete Daily Math Review.


Writers’ Workshop:
[bookmark: _GoBack]I can understand a personal narrative.

Science: I can explain force and motion.

Social Studies:  I can identify and locate key features of a globe.


What We Are Learning!
Special Notes: 
 Students may bring a healthy snack to school each day. For example, dry cereal, popcorn, cereal bars, granola bars, crackers and fruit. Please do not send any items that are chocolate or have peanuts due to allergies.
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Reminders4th Grade News

Spelling Unit 8

Core Words (New Words): fast, felt, kept, notice, can’t

Cloze Words (Words that will also be on the test):  
there, their, people, only, right, began, it’s, young, learn, toward, really, become, ready, special, hundred
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